
Obsolete Account Codes 
 

For FY09, new account codes were set up as part of the Adjunct Staff project (casual, part-time 
and full-time temporary appointments).  There are a number of codes used prior to this project 
that were used to support the ‘non-status’ coding structure that are now obsolete.  It is not yet 
possible to inactivate these codes, but the Budget Office is asking that the obsolete codes no 
longer be used.  The link below provides a listing of all obsolete codes. 
Announcement for Obsolete Account codes 
If you have any questions, please contact the Budget Office. 

 


